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Ward member report, September 2018 

 

Roads 

Over the Summer I took Barry Durkin (Cabinet, Roads) and two BBLP 
employees up to Little Birch road and also some huge potholes up near 
Caldicott farm on the Little Birch to Aconbury road – this was to highlight the 
poor state of the roads in the area. I’d be interested to hear about other roads 
of similar standards. 

Aconbury shepherds huts 

I had some interesting conversations over the summer helping a young couple 
from Aconbury obtain planning permission for their shepherds huts, 
occasionally Herefordshire council’s rules can seem confusing to those not 
involved and on the occasion I helped common sense to prevail. 

General update 

It’s been that quiet time of the year over the Summer holidays where many 
council employees take time off and Parish Councils enjoy an annual break. As 
such there is very little to report other than a quick reminder about the annual 
budget consultation about how we raise and spend tax payer money.  

To take part go to www.herefordshire.gov.uk/budgetconsultation 

 

Apologies 

I’m in London on business on Wednesday and therefore unable to attend the 
September meeting. 
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